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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

MONDAY, MARCH 12, 2018                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Mon. 3/12  If you are planning on running for a class officer position, come to the 

mandatory meeting today at break in Room 347, Mr. Hardy’s room.  This is a 

mandatory meeting if you plan to run.  If you have any questions, contact Joyce 

An, Ariel Kim, or Mr. Hardy.  

Mon. 3/12  Are you an FFA Olympian deserving of a medal?  If so, get together a team of 

4 to 6 fellow Olympians and come out to the Ag lawn at lunch every day this 

week to participate in March Olympics!  The team with the most points at the 

end of the week wins!  All teams will receive a Chick-fil-A lunch on Friday, 

March 16
th

.  Good luck! 

Tues. 3/15  Hey, FFA members!  Come out to the meeting this Thursday
 
from 6:00 to 7:00 

p.m. to participate in some fun leadership games!  Check-in starts at 5:45 and 

closes at 6:00, so make sure to get there early.  Check-in will be in the Ag wing 

and there will be a fun treat at the end of the meeting.  This event is worth 1 

FFA point.  See you there! 

Mon. 3/12  Attention all clubs:  There will be a mandatory meeting tomorrow for all club 

representatives for Banana Day.  Make sure to meet in Room 347 by 7:10 a.m. 

Tues. 3/13  Are you thinking about buying a ticket for Prom?  Are you hesitating because 

you think this will be a ho-hum event?  Not a chance!  There will be plenty of 

opportunities to dance all night in the grand ballroom.  When you need a little 

nourishment to keep you going, you can step off the dance floor and enjoy hot 

hors d’oeuvres, desserts, and a variety of beverages.  Want to have a little fun?  

Try out the open air photo booth with a variety of props to capture great 

pictures. Need a change of pace?  If so, you can step outside and enjoy a 

carriage ride in the moonlight.  Do you like to sing?  We’ve got you covered!  

There will be karaoke in the outside courtyard so you can sing your favorite 

song to your best girl or guy.  If you are looking for something more exciting, 

you can try your hand at a variety of games of chance for free in the casino 

area.  This could be the best prom yet, Sonora, so don’t miss out!  Tickets are 

on sale now for all seniors and juniors for $85.00 with ASB and $90.00 without 

and for guests not from Sonora.  Buy your tickets now at break or lunch at the 

Activities windows before the chance to go passes you by! 

Mon. 3/12  Congratulations to Dance/Drill for their success at the Woodbridge Dance 

Celebration this past Saturday!  They brought home first place in Kick, Small, 

and Medium Military, second place in Small and Large Dance/Drill and Large 

Military, and third place in Large Jazz!  Special recognition goes to senior 

captain Erin Lee for coming in third place overall for the Drill Down!  Also, 

special thanks to Cesar for staying on the team and doing a great job in hip hop! 

Catch the team next week at Glendale or in 2 weeks at CADTD State. 

Welcome to 

the jUngle 



Tues. 3/13  In conjunction with the bulletin issued by our District superintendent, there is a 

planned student walkout which will begin at 10:00 a.m. this Wednesday, March 

14
th

.  This will be in the middle of our regularly scheduled break and tutorial 

period. If students are scheduled for a tutorial class at 9:57 a.m., students must 

go and check into that class. At 10 a.m. students may leave their tutorial 

classroom to participate in the walkout. Three areas will be set aside for 

students to gather: the Theatron, the Gym and in front of the school on our 

walkway, directly in front of the main office. Students are not required to 

participate and have the right to continue with their work unaffected by the 

actions of those participating in this planned action.  Students participating in 

this planned action may not disrupt the work and discipline of our school.  Any 

and all demonstrations are to be conducted in a safe and peaceable manner; for 

example, students may not obstruct or enter any roadway during this 

demonstration for their safety.  If you have any questions or concerns please 

see Dr. Bailey 

Mon. 3/12  Attention all students:  Come out to FCA today at lunch in the gym.  We are 

going to do a drawing for multiple prizes, including an Apple Watch.  Tickets 

are free to any student who would like one.  Come hang out with friends, hear a 

great message, and have the chance to win a prize.  We will see everyone today 

at lunch in the gym. 

 

 


